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Letter 65 

 
16th November 2018 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parent/Carer 
November Report – Year 12 

 

Please find attached your son/daughter’s first report for this year.  You will notice that the information for 
November has been completed.  This report provides your son/daughter’s current GCE A level grade 
and their Descriptors of Learning pertaining to Homework, Effort and Behaviour for each subject.  I hope 
this will inform you of their current work ethic.  An explanation of the Descriptors of Learning can be 
found on the second page of the report. 
 
Please discuss the report’s content with your son/daughter and think about possible targets for the term 
ahead.  I also suggest that you spend time with them, looking through their subject folders. 
 
To confirm receipt of this Report please log on to the Parents’ Evening System through the following link: 
https://hemelschool.parentseveningsystem.co.uk 
 
If you have any queries or concerns related to aspects of this report, please do not hesitate to contact 
your child’s Form Tutor or Head of Year, Mr Bryson. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Miss G May 

Assistant Headteacher 
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